
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  September 9, 2011 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of September 13, 2011, located in the Council 

Chambers, 109 E. Olive St. 
 
 
4:00 p.m. Public Comment. 
 
  The application of Lupita’s Hispanic & American Grocery, Inc., d/b/a Lupita’s 

Hispanic & American Grocery located at 1512 W. Market St., requesting a PAS 
liquor license which would allow the sale of all types of packaged alcohol for 
consumption off the premises seven (7) days a week, at the request of the 
applicant’s Attorney that this application be laid over until October 11, 2011. 

 
  A letter from Hooters of Bloomington, LLC, d/b/a Hooters, located at 409 N. 

Hershey, currently holding an RAS liquor license which allows the sale of all 
types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) days a 
week notifying a change of corporate officers. 

 
  A letter from CEC Entertainment, Inc., d/b/a Chuck E. Cheese’s #345, located at 

1701 E. Empire, currently holding an RBS liquor license which allows the sale of 
beer and wine only by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) days a 
week notifying a change of corporate officers. 

 
 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 


